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1120 Lincoln Stret, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 June 27, 2019 

 
 
Fritzler Resources, Inc. 
P.O. Box 114 
Fort Morgan, CO 80701 
 
Re: Unresolved Remediation Projects - Revised Financial Assurance Requirement 
 
Dear Mr. Fritzler, 
 
 
The COGCC appreciates your recent efforts to update the status of your remediation 
projects, plans and estimated completion costs as outlined in your May 24, 2019 
letter. The COGCC has reviewed and approved the Form 27s that you have recently 
submitted. As a result, COGCC has reviewed the estimated costs that you provided 
and has revised the financial assurance requirement. Attached is the revised summary 
of the financial assurance that COGCC is seeking in recognition of your recent 
remediation and reporting efforts. The COGCC is seeking $34,800 in cumulative 
financial assurance for the remaining active projects, due by July 12, 2019.  
 
The COGCC would prefer financial assurance for the individual projects as listed on 
the attachment. Once you receive No Further Action status for each remediation 
project, you will be able to request the financial assurance that was posted for that 
project. 
 
Please note that at this time, the COGCC is only requesting financial assurance for the 
remediation of these active projects and not for the subsequent reclamation.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Robert J Young, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  John Axelson - COGCC  
 Greg Deranleau – COGCC 
 Jeremy Ferrin – COGCC 
 Deborah Lutz - COGCC 
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